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Dear Music Teachers and Students:


Thank you so much for your ongoing interest and support of the 


Young Artist 
Chamber Players and our “sister orchestras,” 



Youth Chamber Orchestra, Youth String Ensemble, and 
        Wasatch Mountain Camerata.  We’ve had a great year, and                         

        hope you’ll continue to participate and send us new string- 

        playing friends!

We are looking ahead to auditions for our 2012-2013 year.  Auditions for the 
Young Artist Chamber Players will be held on Monday, May 7th, 
beginning at 3:30 p.m., at Olympus High in room 302 and 303.  This is our 
most senior, advanced group, and there are specific requirements that you’ll 
want to be aware of.  If the student does not qualify at this point, they need 
not audition, but we’d be happy for them to participate in one of our other 
orchestras, and work toward auditioning for YACP in the future.  Preference 
will be given to those qualified students who have participated in our younger 
groups.  Here are the requirements for those students who want to join 
YACP:
        1.  Students must be in high school by the fall 2012 school year.         
     (There will be a few exceptions, particularly for violas, 

     
     cellos, and basses.)  Violin players must be at the level of the end of 
     Suzuki Book 8, and have done the equivalent of one of the Mozart 
      
     Concertos.  Viola and cello players must be at the end of the Suzuki 
     Books (or the equivalent).         

2.  They must commit to consistent attendance at rehearsals and                    

              performances.  Rehearsals are Monday afternoons from 3:30-5:30.               

              They also wear the “concert black” uniform and must practice the       
      YACP music on their own.


 3.   For the audition, students should plan to play about 5 minutes with
              Jack Ashton, who conducts the auditions.  He has specified that     


       he will be looking for the following:

· About 2 minutes of a concerto showing the technical level at which the student can play.
· Shifting easily and correctly through 5 positions

· Producing vibrato easily and widely

· A beautiful, full sound

· Candidates should be astute at counting and sight reading.

· A 3 octave scale played in legato 16th notes, 4 to a bow, at the speed of 72-90= ¼ note.  Also, the scale played with spicatto bowing.

· Strong bowing skill in martale, detache, and spicatto style.  


           4.  We will have a quartet at the audition-each student will “play in” 


     with a quartet, and be graded on blending and sight-reading in an 


     ensemble.


Thank you again for your interest in the YACP auditions.  

Place: Olympus High School, 4055 South 2300 East, Room 302 and 303 (in the Auxiliary Gym Building behind and east of the main building)  Parking is located on  the south side of the school, off of Lincoln Avenue.

Date:  Monday, May 7th .
Time:  3:30 p.m. – we’ll have a sign-up sheet, and you are welcome to sign up, and come back close to your time.  If you would like to sign up for a time after 4:30, please call Becky Hesterman, 801-891-4306






Good luck!







The YACP Board


Questions?  Call Becky Hesterman at 278-4805 or 801-891-4806 or email me at 
hesterbunny@gmail.com 

